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5. EVIDENCE OF STATE AND/OR FEDERAL APPROVALS 

In addition to the City’s Level III Site Plan Review, the proposed project requires the following permits: 

• Maine Construction General Permit (MCGP) from Maine Department of Environmental Protection prior to 
construction 

• Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) Aeronautical Study for Determination of Hazard 

o Crane Height 

o Final Completed Building Height 

• MaineDEP Stormwater Permit (reviewed under City’s delegated review authority) 

Permit approvals will be submitted to the City upon receipt. 


